
Wednesday, April 10th, 2024 // 8:00–9:00 a.m.  ET

FREE VIRTUAL 
WORKSHOP SERIES

Call for Workshop Proposals:
We are seeking presenters on a broad array 
of topics at the national and international levels.

Education technology and e-learning are growing and 
changing at an unprecedented rate. In this presentation, we 
will explore these fields through a CIPP-inspired lens to 
discover the immense impact quality evaluations can have on 
our students in the classroom and beyond. 

Presented by: 
Wendy Ryan, M.Ed.
mrswendyryan@gmail.com

For access to this virtual workshop, please contact 
Dr. Liliana Rodríguez-Campos 
liliana@usf.edu  //  +1 (813) 528-5041 // bit.ly/3esf5pL
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